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March 4, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Third Year Renewal of a Three-Year Contract 

 Cooperative Agreement for Saint Leo University 
 
The attached cooperative agreement with the above-referenced entity is designed to provide 
educational services to ESE students who are 18-22 years old and have not yet earned a 
standard diploma.   Please reference the attached memo from Ms. Monica Verra, Director of 
Exceptional Student Education, for further information. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request your approval to enter into the third year of the three- 
year agreement with the above-referenced facility.  Maribeth Durst, Vice President of 
Academic Affairs, has agreed in writing to enter into the third year of the contract 
(attached).  The third year renewal will cover the period of August 1, 2008 through July 
31, 2009. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Verra or me at 
your earliest convenience.  
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